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SUFFOLK CELEBRATES GRAND OPENING OF MISS LILLY’S TRADING POST 

 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (April 18, 2024) Suffolk Economic Development is excited to 
announce the grand opening of Miss Lilly's Trading Post, a one-of-a-kind consignment 
shop and market located at 6707 S. Quay Road in Suffolk. The grand opening event 
will take place on Saturday, April 20, 2024, with a ribbon-cutting ceremony at 9:45 
a.m. 
 
Miss Lilly's Trading Post offers a diverse array of products sourced from over 30 
consignors, ranging from local crafters and artisans to collectors of vintage treasures. 
Housed in a historic 1910 building affectionately called "the barn" for its rustic charm, 
Miss Lilly's offers customers a truly unique shopping experience. 
 
Owner Lisa Byrne's vision for Miss Lilly's is to provide not only a wide variety of high-
quality goods but also to support the local community and small businesses. "We 
believe we have created a unique shopping experience - nothing like it in the 
Tidewater area," says Byrne. "Our goal is to showcase the amazing skills of our local 
artisans and crafters while offering customers a curated selection of items they will 
treasure for years to come." 
 
The grand opening celebration will feature a beverage truck, food truck, and DJ, 
promising a festive atmosphere for attendees to explore all that Miss Lilly's Trading 
Post has to offer. 
 
Members of the media, local officials, and community members are invited to attend 
the grand opening celebration and ribbon-cutting ceremony on Saturday, April 20, 
2024, at 6707 S. Quay Road. For more information, please contact visit 
www.misslillystradingpost.com.  
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